
  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Policies/Notifications 
Effective Date: April 6, 2023 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear valued Teledyne FLIR partner: 
 
Please be advised that the following items have been officially discontinued. Please indicate that these items are now 
discontinued on any web presence that your organization utilizes for advertising, including any 3rd party listings. 

 
Discontinued Item Replacement Item 

480823 EMF510 

RH520A-NIST RH520A-NIST 

EX360 FLIR DM62 

SD910 No replacement 

 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your continued business. 
  
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 
 

Don Turano 
VP Global Sales & Marketing 
 

Subject: Discontinuance 
of Extech products 


